From: DEVINDER LUTHRA

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 7:17 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application for Board membership for Eldon House and Covent Garden

I had submitted application for above boards membership on 10 October 2022 But somehow it did not reach your office due to computer Glitch I am enclosing my details:

Past member of Crime Prevention and Community Safety Committee city of London 2019-2021

Member Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee 2022-2024

Qualifications:Masters in Sociology
Marketing Management
Retired Divisional Manager...oriental insurance company (1967-1991)
Owner / Director Medical Rehabilitation clinics (1994-2017)

Member Rotary international

Member Optimist international London North

Member Fanshawe Ridge community And Neighbourhood watch

Devinder Luthra